From: Pellicci, Derek

Subject: RF: 2025 New Pond Stewardships - Stanter Proposal Wednesday, December 4, 2024 12:08:30 PM

Attach

image001.png
DeerHavenPondsMaint2025_StantecProposal_20241203.pdf

[External Mail] Use caution with links and attachments.

Tyler.

Attached is the Pond Stewardship proposal for the Deer Haven ponds. This is the only new pond we will be providing a proposal for.

We will also not be providing a proposal for the Municipal Basin project as after internal discussions we decided to pass on that project due to concerns with site conditions and meeting the site performance standards. We appreciate the opportunity to provide proposals for this work and look forward to continuing to provide services for Orland Park.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Thanks and have a great day.

Derek Pellicci

Senior Restoration Ecologist Mobile: 779-324-1664 Derek.Pellicci@stantec.com

6605 W Steger Road Monee IL 60449-7018



The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately

From: Tyler Hartman < thartman@orlandpark.org> Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 1:52 PM

To: Brad Millis

| Sprad Millis | Sprad Millis

Subject: RE: 2025 New Pond Stewardships

Hello again everyone,

I apologize for not including this yesterday, but please find attached here the special provisions for Phase 2 of the Municipal Basin project. If you intend to submit a proposal for the Municipal Basin, please ensure that the submittal covers all of the special conditions laid forth in this document.

Once again, please let me know if there are any questions about any of this year's basins. Thanks!

Tyler Hartman | Construction Project Technician

Village of Orland Park

15655 S. Ravinia Avenue | Orland Park, Illinois 60462

Ph. 708.403.6352 | thartman@orlandpark.org



From: Tyler Hartman

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 2:07 PM

To: Brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com>

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com

To a href to brad Millis "brad Millis@v3co.com

To a href to brad Millis@v3co.

Subject: 2025 New Pond Stewardships

Good afternoon stewards!

Another year's flown by us at what seems like record pace, and that means it about time to start talking about new stewardship contracts. But before looking to next year, I wanted to thank all of you and your crews for your work during the 2024 season. This was my first full year taking over after Josh left and, despite some speedbumps on my end in getting the new contracts rolling at the start, I think this year ran pretty well. A huge part of that was the great work each of you perform at all of the ponds you manage, so thank you again for your excellent service!

Last year we had quite a few ponds up for bid (38 new ponds added to the stewardship list, in addition to 17 more that were up for renewal) but this year the list is much smaller. There aren't any sites up for renewal this go around and I'm only adding eight (8) new ponds to the list, which you can see below. Just to map out the future a bit, assuming all the ponds remain on their 5-year contract cycles, next year will have no renewals needed, 2026 will have a few, and then '27 and '28 will each have A LOT.

A few special notes:

- Municipal Basin will need to be bid separate from the other basins, because it will be treated as a different PO than the other stewardships
 - o After a controlled burn to be performed this fall, Municipal Basin should be ready for immediate seeding and planting next year
- Both of the Deer Haven ponds (East and West) should be bid as a single stewardship item

• For Brown Park, we're mostly concerned about the channel running through it and making sure its shore stays healthy

Please have all bids returned to me by end of day on Wednesday, December 4th. If you have any questions while looking these over, please let me know.

Thanks!

Ponds	ID#	Engineer's Evaluation	Notes
Municipal Basin	16-06	N/A	Phragmites recently removed, ready for seeding and planting, separate contract from others
143rd St Wetland	09-06	N/A	Approximately half of area recently cleared, want vegetation management while keeping area wooded
Schussler	10-04	2	Recently renovated
Blue Spruce	10-12	3	
Parkside Square	16-17	2	2022 report noted some bare slopes and need of native vegetation along shore
Deer Haven II East + West	08-36	2	
	08-37	1	
Brown Park	09-03	2	Work mostly around small stream running through

Tyler Hartman | Construction Project Technician Village of Orland Park 15655 S. Ravinia Avenue | Orland Park, Illinois 60462 Ph. 708.403.6352 | thartman@orlandpark.org



Caution: This email originated from outside of Stantec. Please take extra precaution.

Attention: Ce courriel provient de l'extérieur de Stantec. Veuillez prendre des précautions supplémentaires

Atención: Este correo electrónico proviene de fuera de Stantec. Por favor, tome precauciones adicionales.